
 

WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Halford Lane 

Coventry CV6 2HG 

 

 
Tel: 024 7633 5697  Email: Admin@WhitmorePark.org 

 

Monday 21st May 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Prospective Nursery Trip 

We are looking to organise a trip to Hoar Park Children’s Farm on Wednesday 18th July 2018. The trip is a 
morning trip from 9.15am-12.00pm.  

The cost of the trip will be £9.00. This will include travel to and from the venue, entry to the farm and animal 
food. The children will be able to walk around the farm, to pet and feed the animals. There will also be a 
small animal and reptile handling session. 

This trip will enhance the children’s previous learning experiences as we have looked at different animals 
across the Nursery curriculum. 

All children are invited to accompany us on the trip. (AM, PM and All Day children). However, Nursery will 
be open as normal for the afternoon session for any children who do not accompany us on the trip.  

If your child does not accompany us on the trip alternative arrangements must be made, as Nursery will be 
closed in the morning.  

We will need to take a number of parents with us as volunteers to support the children. Please indicate 
below if you would be interested in coming along.  

Please return the slip below by Wednesday 23rd May 2018. 

If you have any questions please speak to a member of nursery staff. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Yours sincerely 

Ruth McShane 

Nursery Teacher 

Prospective Nursery Trip 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________     NAM / NPM / NALLDAY (please circle) 

I am interested in this trip.  [  ] 

I am not interested in this trip.  [  ] 

I would be interested in coming to help on the trip. [  ] 

Signed: ________________________________________  (Parent/Carer)         Date: _________________ 

 


